
BAINBRIDGE PARK BOARD MINUTES 
 

Tuesday October 17, 2006 
 

Park Board Chairman Henri Preuss called the meeting to order at 
8:15 PM.  Members present were Henri Preuss, Dennis Martin, 
Clyde Whaley, Greg Koltis, and Vince Meier. Bob Ford, Park 
Manager was also present.  The Meeting was held at Centerville 
Mills Park. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

1. KCE Football: The agreement is in place.  The check is in the mail for $2000 -
$2500. 

2. Drainage at Settler’s Park:  This is complete.  Itemized expenditures are to be 
provided at the next meeting.  The Road Department assistance has greatly 
reduced costs. 

3. River Road Field Repairs:  Repairs are complete. 
4. Service Garage:  The Township received title to the old service garage, but 

restrictions on the use may reduce its usefulness as a Parks Department storage 
facility. 

5. Volleyball Court:  Settler’s Park volleyball Court is complete.   Thanks to Sean 
Cardwell. 

6. Field Scheduling at Settlers.  Issues were resolved by transferring some of the 
games to Centerville Mills Park.  Modifications will be noted for next years 
scheduling. 

7. Settlers Park parking.  The lot extension has added approximately 20 spaces. 
New Business 

1. Trees:  The trees are in and need to be planted.   
Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 
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